
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
21 November 2024 

 

 
Subject: Response to JCPAA Report 506 - ASPI Annual Report Tabling 

 

 
Dear Committee, 

I am writing in response to the Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit Report 506: Inquiry into 
Commonwealth Financial Statements 2022-23. 

The Australian Strategic Policy Institute (ASPI) is identified in Recommendation 3, which requests a response from 
entities whose annual reports have not been tabled in time for scrutiny at supplementary budget estimates for the 
past three years. 

Please find below the relevant dates for the submission of ASPI's Annual Report to the Department of Defence and the 
Department of Finance, and the subsequent tabling dates: 

• FY2022-2023: Submitted 12 October 2023, Tabled 21 January 2024 

• FY2021-2022: Submitted 21 October 2022, Tabled 22 December 2022 

• FY2020-2021: Submitted 4 October 2021, Tabled 29 November 2021 

It is important to note that ASPI does not control the timing of the tabling of the Annual Report in the Parliament. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further clarification. 
 

Andrew Horton 

Chief Operating Officer 




